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e Last week was our Red and Grey spirit week. This year's theme was “Shark
Week". We decorated the school accordingly and had an afterschool basketball
intramural which we called “Shark Madness:" Over 100 students played, there
was even a group of teachers that competed. The last two remaining teams
played their final game at the assembly on friday , for all of the school to watch.
Also at that assembly, 3 students who were voted on by the student body were
crowned to be “top dogs"

e FEast has recently installed new safety measures inside our school. The building's
entryway has two sets of glass doors, and the one that opens into the cafeteria
has been covered with our school's logo. This prevents anyone from seeing into
the school but allows people to see out. Not only is it a nice branding visual, it is
a really important safety piece

e Sophmores took their annual trip to the DECC for an event called Construct
Tommorrow where they got to experience hands on activities based around the
Trades

e 10 students from Easts Math Team went to state last week and placed 17th out
of 162 teams

e The drama club has begun rehearsing for this years spring production, a musical
titted “The 25th annual putnam county spelling bee” It will perform the second
weekend in may

e Track season has started also, tryouts for softball, cheerleading, boys tennis and
baseball are all coming up within the next two weeks.

e All 8-11th grade students have registered for next year's classes. Many students
have given feedback that teachers explanation of courses as well as the course
handbook have set them up for a sucessful sign up of classes

e A representative from Easts key club is attending a key club conference in North
Dakota in order to learn more about leadership and how to make improvements
on the organization in our school

e Prom com just announced this years prom theme “ A Night Under the Stars”
which willk take place May 4th at the DECC
During WIN, there are many tutoring opportunities that have been made available
Next Thursday, the advanced A'capella choir is hosting a talent show at Ordean
middle school. There are various music and dance performances that showcase
some of the extremely talented students at east.



